
How and Where to Send Your Dues 
"Help keep the memories and friendships alive" 

$10.00 dues are payable annually in October of each year. 
    You can pay multiple years if you want and we will credit future years with your dues payments.  Some 
shipmates find this more convenient than sending a $10.00 check each year, and prefer to make their 
dues payments every other year or every three years or so.  We can accommodate that and will provide 
an update annually on the status of your dues payments. 
   Being current on your dues entitles you to be classified as an "Active" member of the Association, 
entitling you to a copy and updates to the full located crew roster, and entitling you to vote on association 
business matters at our annual reunions, as well as participate in the Association by volunteerism and/or 
being nominated for a volunteer officer position within the Association. 

Please make your check out to the: 

 

and mail it to: 

"Wood Association" 
   

John Michel 

Treasurer USS William Wood Association  

811 S. Oak Street 

Arlington, VA 22204 

Need to call? (703) 979-4386 

 

 


